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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Pakistan. 
Montenegro commends Pakistan commitment to its international human rights obligations and welcomes the progress made between the two UPR cycles.
Montenegro noted a number of legislative acts adopted to prevent honour killings and raping. However, we encourage the Government to further reinforce the women protection policy and intensify its efforts in combating violence against women in all its forms and in all settings.
Montenegro makes the following recommendations to Pakistan: 

1. to re-impose a moratorium on the use of the death penalty;

2. to ratify the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance.
Thank you. 

